
 
 

 
 

 

DATE: January 11, 2022 
 

TO: Depot Network 
 

RE: Update: BCMB Registration Portal Maintenance 
 

 
This is an update to the notice sent January 10, 2022. Please be advised that the BCMB 
Registrations Portal maintenance has been completed and it is back online and running as normal. 
This means that the Registrations Portal can again be used to confirm whether beverage 
containers are registered. The barcode scanner in the QMS app is also back up and functioning as 
normal.  
  
Thank you for your patience while this maintenance was being completed.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the BCMB Registrations Team at 
registrations@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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